
 
 

 

Dear Excel Students & Families, 

 

We are excited to begin welcoming more students back into the building for in-person computer 

based learning starting next Monday the 17th of May. 

 

In order to get ready for computer based in- person learning next week, last night all highschool 

guardians/ parents  have been sent an electronic COVID Testing Consent Form via email.  

 

This consent form is VERY important as we look to keep one another safe. Guardian/ Parents 

please fill out, sign, and submit the electronic form that was sent to you via email.  Important: 

This form is due by Tuesday May 18th. 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to me Mr. Samuel at stsamuel@excelacademy.org 

 


